BANK OF CEYLON
NOTICE

COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION FOR THE
POST OF TRAINEE STAFF ASSISTANT - 2025

(Reference is made to the vacancy advertisement
published on 11.05.2025)

All applicants who have applied for the post of Trainee Staff
Assistant-2025 as referred above and who have received a
reference number from the Bank are hereby informed that the
competitive examination will be held on Saturday, 2"d August
2025 at selected centers island-wide by the Institute of Bankers of

Sri Lanka (IBSL).

The Institute of Bankers of Sri Lanka (IBSL) has already issued
e-admissions via email to all eligible applicants, to the same
email address provided at the time of submitting the application
via online career portal. Additionally, candidates may download
their e-admission by entering their NIC number through the IBSL
website at www.ibsl.IK.

For further inquiries, please contact Institute of Bankers of Sri
Lanka (IBSL) via 0112-425769.

Human Resource Division
Bank of Ceylon
Head Office
BaME DI:'__EE\"LDN

l:"
o) B
BOC A ) 0 i, AAA Baed Frane Rateg Head Office, BOC Square e
il E ﬂamam Ih.ul-\: .'\l-l'!p o im Liceneed Commercinl Rank mperd sed by e Cenital Bk of SrilLarks I P q” L] Bankers to the Mabion

llllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllllll Pz Fwwea boc ld'coniect Mo, 1, Bank of Ceylon Mawatha, Colomba 1,




